
You all better oppose this bill as it will directly contradict the govenors words. This bill will negatively effect all Oregonian but 
especially have a 

 "disproportionate impact on Oregon’s Black, Indigenous, Tribal, Latino, Latina, and Latinx, Pacific Islander, Asian, and communities 
of color, as well as our immigrant and refugee communities." -Kate Brown. 


